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Dear Parents, 
Gosh, what a busy morning we have had, cycling, scooting and walking along the cycle path. 
A huge thank you goes to Ms Cordingley for organising the event and to the Friends of 
Naburn for providing delicious and welcome refreshments along the way. Thanks also to all 
the parents who helped us by walking or cycling. We couldn’t have done this event without 
everyone’s support.  
Many passers-by today commented on how lovely it was to see the children out and about – 
in fact one couple gave us a donation £10 towards the mill. It’s moments like that which make 
me really proud of who we are as a school. 
 
Please bring in sponsor forms and money collected by next Friday 22nd June. Let’s hope we 
have raised lots for our Malawian friends. 
If anyone would like to be sponsored by Mike Beresford, please see Ms Cordingley with the 
Malawian word for maize and he will then sponsor you. I wonder who can remember!!  
Dates for this half term are attached to this newsletter. 
 
What’s on this week and next: 
 

Monday 11th June Sponsored walk/cycle ride for Malawi, keep collecting sponsors 
Y1-3 Rounders Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 
Friends of Naburn Meeting 3.15pm 

Tuesday 12th June KS2 Recorder lessons (changed from Mondays for this half term) 

Wednesday 13th June  Swimming for Y5/6  
Richard Kirkman leading Collective Worship 
Small group of Y5 pupils to visit Fulford to work on maths 
Malawi Club, with visitors from Malawi attending 

Thursday 14th June Y5/6 Class assembly. Note change of date.  

Friday 15th June KS2 Lacrosse Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 

 

Monday 18th June Y1-3 Rounders Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 

Tuesday 19th June Y3/4 trip to York Racecourse 
New Starters’ Evening 6pm 

Wednesday 20th June Swimming for Y5/6  
It’s Your Move Yo-Yo visit for Y6 and assembly for whole school 

Thursday 21st June Sports Day. Helpers needed please for the morning and 
afternoon 

Friday 22nd June Y5/6 Willow Weaving (Railway to Greenway project) 
KS2 Lacrosse Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 

Term Time Holiday 
Just a reminder that taking holidays during term time causes disruption to your child’s 
education, and that of the class in general. Please give careful consideration to this before 
requesting absence for a family holiday. 
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Friends of Naburn  
Don’t forget the Family Fun Day on Saturday 30th June, from 12 until 4pm. More details are 
coming home in book bags today. Mike Fletcher Moody popped in to tell all the children about 
it last Friday and there was much enthusiasm in the room! (Hence, celebration certificates will 
be given out later this week!) 
We are still looking for someone or a team of people to run the stall at Naburn Gala on 7th 
July from 1.30 – 4pm. Please let Sarah Edmondson know if you are free to help. 
We have a lot of pre-loved uniform which is taking up a lot of space in Mrs Atkinson’s loft! It 
will be on a table outside school at the end of each transition afternoon (25th June and 4th 
July). Please have a look and consider buying any pieces ready for the new school year. After 
this date it will go to charity. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
Headteacher  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


